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focusing on “Communication 
with Families”.

For more information, contact 
Courtney Redman at (325) 359-
6527 or cjbarbee@ag.tamu.edu.

First Baptist Church of  Bronte 
will hold a Back to School Fair 
on Saturday, August 13, from 10 

ages 9 and all course materials 
will be provided.

Those interested must register 
online at https://
tpwd.elementlms.com/course-
category/hunter-education-
classroom-course/ and search 
76945 zip code.

The 6th annual “Wild About 
Kids” Child Care Provider’s 
Conference will be held on 
Saturday, August 27, 2022, from 
8 am until 3 pm.  The event will 
be held at the Region 15 
Education Service Center in San 
Angelo.

Region 15 and Texas A&M 
AgriLife Extension Service have 
partnered to present a highly 
educational opportunity for all 
childcare providers.  The 
conference will provide 6 - 7 
clock training hours and address 
key areas within childcare as 
well as a director’s session 

Victory Assembly of  God 
Church will host a Back to 
School Bash on Saturday, July 
30, from 4 pm until 6 pm at the 
park in Robert Lee.  The free 
event will include hot dogs, 
chips, and cookies, and all are 
encouraged to attend.

Glory Road Cowboy Church 
will hold a Day Camp on 
Saturday, July 30, from 8:30 am 
until 1 pm at the Ballinger 
Community Center.  The event 
is open to kids in 6th grade and 
below (under 5 years of  age 
must have supervision).  
Activities for the kids include 
archery, air rifles, goat roping, 
horseback riding, crafts, and a 
hot dog lunch.

For more information, contact 
Myron Halford at (325) 365-
6371. 

RL4Restoration will hold a 
board meeting on Sunday, July 
31, at 5 pm.  The meeting will 
be held at the First United 
Methodist Church in Robert 
Lee.

The Casey Eubanks Memorial 
Golf  Tournament will be held 
Saturday, August 6, at Mountain 
Creek Golf  Course in Robert 
Lee.  The 27-hole, 3-person 
scramble will begin at 9 am.

For more information or to 
register, call (325) 453-2317.

The classroom portion of  the 
Hunter Education program will 
be held on Tuesday, August 2, 
at Robert Lee High School.  
The course is available to those 

am until 2 pm.
There will be a free lunch, free 

backpack and school supplies, 
and free haircuts for school aged 
children, as well as games and a 
bounce house.

This event will also be a time 
for parents to register their 
children for FBC’s Wednesday 
night activities for the school 
year.

 The cornhole boards were set and ready for action on Saturday, July 23, 
2022, at the County Park in Robert Lee.  A cornhole and washers tournament was held along 
with pulled pork sandwiches sold for those attending.


